
 

22 November 2019  

PBS Review Secretariat 

Post Market Review of medicines for smoking 

cessation. 

Via email: PBSpostmarket@health.gov.au 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: post market review of medicines for smoking cessation.   

Thank -you for the opportunity to comment on the draft terms of reference for the 

post market review of medicines for smoking cessation.  

Lung Foundation Australia (LFA) welcomes the review and considers the draft terms of 

reference appropriate.  LFA strongly believes that smoking cessation medicines 

should be readily available at affordable cost to all Australians seeking to end 

addiction to tobacco.  

LFA looks forward to this timely and important review.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Brooke 

Chief Executive Officer 
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